
 We support direct rent assistance payments to landlords for the following reasons:   
Disaster relief needs to be for both tenants and landlords to ensure that renters retain their housing 
and landlords can continue to operate. Direct payments to landlords will keep the supply chain 
functioning, including mortgages, insurance, maintenance, etc. This isn’t just about making sure that 
landlords get their money. Housing stability for our communities should be front and center during 

this crisis.   
There needs to be some sort of needs test to determine whether the inability to pay rent is related to 
Covid-19 or not. Tenants should have to provide some sort of documentation from their employer 
that there is no work available, and that unemployment benefits for the household do not meet their 

needs for food, shelter and utilities.   
 Direct payments to landlords for the tenants who need help will be a vital way to infuse funds in to 
the local economies. 
 
Guardian Property Management 
Crystal DeSpain   
Some landlords depend on their tenants’ rent payments for their main source of income for food, 

medicine and utilities; we don’t want to create a new category of people who need help   
 


